CITY OF BETHLEHEM

Department of Community and Economic Development 


Interoffice Memo

TO:

J. William Reynolds, City Council President
FROM:
Darlene L. Heller, Director of Planning and Zoning 

RE:
Resolution for Multimodal Grant for the S. New Street Parking Garage
Attached is a resolution in support of our grant application to PennDOT for the S. New Street Parking Garage.  We are requesting a grant in the amount of $500,000 for construction of the parking garage through PennDOT’s Multimodal Program.

Please place this resolution on the December 15, 2015 City Council agenda for review and consideration.

Feel free to contact me prior to the meeting if you need additional information.

CC:
Mayor Donchez

City Council Members

A. Karner

DATE:
  December 8, 2015















Darlene L. Heller, AICP
Director of Planning and Zoning
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